
Bert 
 
I have entered for this years HTCC. We are looking forward to seeing everyone in 
August too!! 
 
I have been trying to pay the Entry Fee via RORC's rather awkward Sailgate system! 
I have been having issues with it as it keeps logging the bank out before they can 
authorise my payment! I have spoken to my Bank and they say the issue is to do with 
the RORC. 
This morning, I have just called RORC, they are very aware their system is creaking 
and will arrange a seperate login for me, but they say that they are very relaxed 
about getting payment and say it is OK by them if people are struggling with it, for 
entrants to pay the entry when they arrive in Cowes. 
It may help everyone to be alerted to this - after all we wouldn't want anyone not to 
come or to feel they may be penalised for not paying in time! 
 
Trust this helps 
Regards 
David 
Hullabaloo XV 
 


